
  

 

3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time  
 

January 25th, 2015 
 

“Follow me and I will make 
you fishers of men.”      

 

-Mark 1:17 

2385 Commerce Boulevard 
Mound, Minnesota 

 

www.ourladyofthelake.com 
952-472-1284 

Our Lady of the Lake      
        Catholic Church 

Parish & School Phone Extensions 
Pastor,  Fr. Tony O’Neill ... 172 

Parish Administrator, Rhonda Eurich ... 161  
Pastoral Minister, Sr. Carrie Link ... 168 

Parish Nurse, Marcia Jerdee … 952-472-5466 
Maintenance Director, Dan Entinger … 153 

Church Secretary, Dana Barrett … 162 
Youth & Family Faith Formation Coordinator, 

Kathy Hejna … 147 
Adult Faith Formation Coordinator,  

Carla LaBore … 145 
Youth Minister, Theresa Zweber … 144 
Music Director, Courtney Young … 181  

School Principal, Dr. Constance Krocak … 151 
School Secretary, Phyllis Welch … 150 

 

Fax … 952-472-1216 
 

All staff e-mails are first letter of first name, 
 followed by last name @oll.pvt.k12.mn.us 

 

Example:  reurich@oll.pvt.k12.mn.us  

Church Office Hours 
Mon. - Thurs.  8:30am - 5:00pm 

(Closed Noon - 1:00pm)  

Fri.  8:30am - Noon 

Sat.  9:00am - Noon  

Sun.  8:00am - Noon 
 

School Office Hours 
Mon. - Fri.  8:00am - 4:00pm 

Fr. Tony O’Neill, Pastor 

VOLUME LXXX 

MONTHLY MAIL-OUT BULLETIN 

Mass Schedule 
Weekends   
Sat.  5:00pm  
Sun. 8:30am & 10:30am  
 

Weekdays 
Mon.  8:00am  Communion Service  
(Small Chapel)  
Tues.  9:15am (with OLL School) 
Wed. - Fri.  8:00am (Small Chapel) 
 

Confessions    Saturdays 4:00-4:40pm 
and first Wednesday of the month at 
8:30am (and by appointment). 
 

Everyone is welcome to join us in the  
Church to pray the Rosary 25 minutes 
before the weekday and weekend Masses. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration is held in the 
John Paul II Chapel on Tuesdays from  
3-8pm & on First Fridays of the month  
after the morning Mass until midnight. 
Please join us for this rewarding experience! 
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Mass Intentions for the Week  
beginning Monday, Jan. 26th 

 

Mon. 8:00am Communion Service 
 

Tues. 9:15am Harriet & Joseph Fignar, Jr. 
 

Wed. 8:00am Fr. Charles L. Froehle  
 

Thurs. 8:00am Lorraine C. Steffens 
 

Fri. 8:00am Sick of the Parish 
 

Sat. 5:00pm Parish 
 

Sun.  8:30am Tabitha Markle 
 10:30am Marvin Roy Sloboden 

Rosary Intention:  
 

Abandon Nets to Follow Jesus 

 

Calendar for the  
Week of  Jan. 25th, 2015 

 

Sunday - Jan. 25th 
8:00am KC Pancake Breakfast  
  in Presentation Room 
10:30am Children’s Liturgy of the Word  
  in Church 
Noon  School Admissions Fair & Open  
  House in School 
12:15pm Free Throw Contest in Gym 
6:30pm Confirmation Class  
  in Presentation Room 

 

Monday - Jan. 26th 
6:30pm Bible Study in Library 
 

Tuesday - Jan. 27th  
1:30pm Bible Study in Library 
3:00pm Eucharistic Adoration  
  in John Paul II Chapel 
7:00pm Parish Council Meeting  
  in Fireside Room 

 

 
 

Wednesday - Jan. 28th 
4:45pm Bell Choir in Church 
6:00pm Children’s Choir in Church 
6:30pm Faith Formation Classes Gr. 1-6  
  in School Classrooms 
6:30pm Jr. High Youth Group  
  in Presentation Room 
6:30pm Confirmation Class in Fireside Rm 
6:45pm Stewardship Committee Meeting  
  in Library  
6:45pm Adult Choir Rehearsal in Church 

 

Thursday - Jan. 29th 
9:00am Communion Ministry at LMS - Faith 
6:30pm RCIA in Library 

 

Sunday - Feb. 1st 
8:00am Fellowship Sunday  
  in Presentation Room 
10:30am Children’s Liturgy of the Word  
  in Church 
 

 

Calendar subject to change without notice. 

Monthly Mail-Out Bulletin 
Our Lady of the Lake Bulletin  

Published Monthly by 
Our Lady of the Lake Church 
2385 Commerce Boulevard 
Mound, MN  55364-1427 

WELCOME to our new parishioners who recently joined our parish community! 
 

Kathleen Drilling   Keith & Caytie Lindahl & Family 
 

Christopher & Pamela Getz Derek Swanson & Madison Ronnkvist 

What Does the Archdiocesan Corporation Reorganization Filing  

Mean for Our Lady of the Lake?  
 

As you likely know, the Archdiocese of Saint Paul and Minneapolis Corporation filed for  

Chapter 11 Reorganization on Friday, January 16th.  Our Parish is not included in this filing.  

All parishes in the  Archdiocese have been separately incorporated under a religious corporation  

statute dating back to the 1800s. The ministries of our Parish and School will continue.  

Parents should have no concerns about registering their children for our Catholic School,  

Faith Formation and Sacramental Preparation Programs as they will continue as scheduled at OLL,  

and all of the many other ministries of our Parish will go forward as usual.  Please visit  

our Parish website at www.ourladyoftelake.com for a link to the Archdiocesan information or go  

directly to website of the Archdiocese of St. Paul and Minneapolis at http://information.archspm.org/ 
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Light for the Week:  To be faithful followers of Jesus we must change and be more 
Christ-like in ways that are part of our everyday lives. What must I leave behind in order 
to follow Jesus more faithfully? 

Pastoral  
  Ministry  

West Suburban Grief Coalition meets at St. Phillip the 
Deacon Lutheran Church,  17205 County Road 6 in  
Plymouth. 763-475-7126. The group meets on  
Thursdays from 4:30-6:00pm.  
Jan. 29th - Grief & Downsizing  
Feb. 5th - Journey Following Their Son’s Death 
Feb. 12th - Living Through & Beyond Loss -  Journey  
      Following Husband’s Death 
Feb. 19th - Habits of Resilience 
 

There’s a new program available in our area! It’s the 
Home Program through Senior Community Services. 
They provide indoor and outdoor home maintenance, 
house cleaning, light plumbing maintenance, raking of 
leaves, snow shoveling, etc. You need to be 60+ years 
and a resident in the area they serve. There is a sliding 
scale fee, although some services are free. Please call The 
Gillespie Center for more information at 952-472-6501.  
 

Help!! Ministries are often “behind the scenes.” This one 
is for sure. The women who’ve washed and ironed the 

linens used at Mass have gone south for the winter. It’d 
be terrific if we had at least four volunteers to serve in 
this ministry. If you can help, please call Sr. Carrie as 
soon as possible at 952-472-1284 ext. 168. Thanks! 
 
Please review the names listed below. If you wish to 
add or remove someone, please call the Parish Office. 

 

We pray for those in need. May the Lord comfort 
them in their time of sickness and bless those who care 
for them. Please keep the following individuals in your 
prayers: Chris A., Bob Blake, Bill & Joyce Blume,     
Tim Daly, David Filippi, Mark Fliss, Greg Howard, 
Rosina & F. John Jilek, Clarence Korbel, Jessica Laxen, 
Andra Olson, Bobby Reil, Adam Richardt, Mike Schultz, 
Laura Sohns, Mike & Kim Sorensen, Laurie Ziebell, 
John Ziminske  
 

We Pray for Those in the Military:  Brittany B.,          
David B., Mychael G., Nicholas G., Nicholas J., Ben M., 
Christopher P., Braden T., Darrell V., Noah V. 

Help save a life today! All blood types are needed, especially Type O.  
Mound-Westonka Community Blood Drive 

Thursday, February 19th  Noon - 6:30pm at The Gillespie Center, 2590 Commerce Blvd., Mound 
Sign-up online at mbc.org/searchdrives and enter sponsor code 0209  

or call Memorial Blood Centers at 651-332-7165. 

 

Registration at Our Lady of the Lake School is beginning soon!  
 
Are you thinking about finding an educational home for your children that offers the 
beauty of a faith-filled environment as well as the best in education? If you are, please 
come to our January Admissions Open House & Kindergarten Round-Up to see what OLL 

School is all about, on January 25th, from 11:30-1:30pm. Join us for a pancake breakfast after Mass, 
then stay from noon to 1:15pm to talk with faculty members & school families, tour the school, see a 
demo of our digital learning curriculum, & participate in some activities for your students. We’ll 
have registration materials available that day, as well. Come join us on Jan. 25th! We’d love to meet 
you & tell you all about our wonderful school! 

Knights of Columbus Events 
 

Sunday, January 25
th

 
 Join us for Breakfast featuring pancakes, French toast, scrambled eggs, sausage, beverages   

                       &  fellowship with others from our parish community.  
 

 The Free-throw Contest starts at 12:15pm in the Gym. Open to all boys & girls ages 9-14 with signed  
      Parent Permission Form. Entrants shoot 15 free-throws. Winners may advance to district contest and 
      beyond.  
 

Saturday, February 7
th

   
•  Join us for Bingo at 6:30pm in the PACE Center, with door prizes & game prizes for winners. Twenty varied 
    preliminary rounds, capped by the ever-popular, high-stakes Cover-All Round.  



  

 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word (CLOW) meets this weekend at the 10:30am Mass. We invite all 
children, preschool through grade 4, to join us as we discuss the Scripture readings and relate them 
to the children’s lives. CLOW meets most Sundays and no registration is necessary!  
 

On Wednesday, January 28th, we will hold our annual Safety Session from 6:30-7:45pm. These 
safety lessons teach children and youth basic skills that help keep them safe from dangerous situa-
tions in person and online. Plan on attending this archdiocesan-mandated program provided to pro-
tect our most valuable resource, our children.  
 

Family Faith Formation meets on Sunday, February 8th, at 9:30am in the school cafeteria. Our topic 
this month is “Sacrament of the Sick.” 
 

All parishioners are invited to our Family Lenten Night on Wednesday, February 25th, at 6:30pm. 
We’ll gather for dinner followed by an inspirational talk by Fr. Tony. Please see the enclosed flyer 
for more information about the event. 
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What’s Happening Now? 
Understanding the Mass  

 

Preparation of the Gifts. The Liturgy of the Eucharist begins with the Preparation of the Gifts. In the   
early Church, when believers gathered for the Eucharistic meal, they would all bring a contribution for the 
good of the whole Church. These were items of value, reminiscent of the Old Testament practice of    
giving back to God the First Fruits (the best) of one’s labor. Now, this practice is more symbolic of the 
offering of ourselves back to God, since all that we have, including our very being, has come from God. 
We are uniting ourselves with the sacrifice of Christ when we symbolically place ourselves on the altar. 
Our giving of ourselves back to God is the best way that we can thank Him for all that He has given to 
us. Think about: How have I given my best back to God?  

RCIA   During the month of January, we will be discussing the Sacraments of the Catholic Church. 

We begin with a general overview and then look at each of them individually, along with the special grac-

es that come with each one. Class sessions are open to all parishioners who wish to learn more about the 

faith, and are held on Thursday nights at 6:30pm in the Library in the back of the Church.  

Bible Study   A new Bible Study will begin on Jan. 26th & 27th, which explores the 
Gospel of Mark. The Sunday readings for this liturgical year are primarily from this 
Gospel, which is thought to be the first of the four that were written. We will be using 

the Seven Days with the Gospel of Mark as our study guide. The book is available in the church of-
fice for $5.00.  The book may also be used as a personal devotion for those who cannot attend the 
class. This will be a 7-week program, using the guide’s morning and evening reflection for each ses-
sion. Classes will be held on Mondays at 6:30pm or Tuesdays at 1:30pm in the Library.  

PennyWise is having a Bag Sale!!  (Clothes & Shoes Only)   
 The weeks of January 20th—24th and January 27th—31st!!  

$4.00 per Bag!! 
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Stewardship Thought 
 

“Follow me and I will make you fishers of men.”   - Mark 1:17 
 

Jesus’ call to “Follow me” is a call to all Christians! Jesus asks us to help Him build His church on  
earth by generously sharing all our gifts of prayer, talent, and treasure. Remember, Jesus calls  

us to generously develop and share all our gifts, not just the ones we pick and choose.  
 

Financial Stewardship 
 

Collection totals for January 17th - 18th, 2015:  
 

 Envelopes… $8,056  Electronic…   460  Weekly Budget: $15,608   
 Plate…              408  Total...       $8,924  Fiscal YTD Actuals: $471,087 
         Fiscal YTD Budget: $452,632     

Thank you for your generosity to Our Lady of the Lake! 

You Are Cordially Invited to the 2nd Annual Our Lady of the Lake Starlight Bash 

The Lafayette Club  •  Friday, February 6th  

Silent Auction & Cocktail Hour 5:30pm  •  Dinner 7:00pm  •  Live Auction to follow 
 

Tickets for the event are $100 per person. Please register by Friday, January 23rd, and receive a ticket for a 
free beverage of your choice. For more details and to register visit www.ourladyofthelake.com/school/ollbash. 
All proceeds benefit Our Lady of the Lake Catholic School. We look forward to seeing you there! 

2015 Catholic Services Appeal 
“Be Imitators of Christ.” 

 

The Appeal funds services that no one parish or individual can support alone. Please visit the new Catholic Ser-
vices Appeal Foundation website at csafspm.org for more information.  
 

When you give to the Catholic Services Appeal, you provide food & shelter, education, spiritual support & sacra-
ments to individuals who are in need, disabled, imprisoned, hospitalized, or in nursing homes. You help give nearly 
2,500 students access to a life-changing Catholic school education their families could not otherwise afford. You 
support seminarians preparing for the priesthood, make the annual Archdiocesan Youth Day happen & help fund 
the evangelization & catechesis initiatives. You help our 65,000 brothers & sisters at the mission parish of Jesu-
cristo Resucitado in Venezuela. You help support Latino ministry for our Spanish speaking brothers & sisters at 23 
local parishes. 
 

This year, the theme of the Appeal is: “Be Imitators of Christ.” Your gift to the Catholic Services Appeal will help to 
share His message of salvation, not only in our parish but throughout our local Church & beyond. Thank you.  

Ladies, could you use a little pampering this Valentine’s Day? Add a little WINE in your life! 
 

Join us for our first-ever ~ WINE: Women in the New Evangelization ~ Catholic Women’s Conference 
Saturday, February 14

th
   ~   8:00am - 2:00pm (Doors open at 7:00am) 

The Church of the Epiphany, Coon Rapids 
 

Registration is $40/person. The day includes: Coffee & Caramel Rolls, Lunch, Entertainment, Inspirational Talks, 
Mass, Reconciliation, Vendors, Prayer, Laughs and Sisterhood. All are welcome to stay, shop & learn more about  

WINE from 2:00-3:00pm & to join us for a special version of the Chaplet of Divine Mercy at 3:00pm. 
 

Register online at www.wine-cwc.eventbrite.com.  
Questions: Visit www.archspm.org (Keyword: WINE) or call 651-291-4411 

                 CCW Fellowship Sunday  •  February 1st 
 

                       Please join the CCW and your fellow parishioners for a cup  
                      of coffee & homemade donuts in the PACE Center after Mass! 



  

 

OLL COMMITTEE CHAIRS 
Cemetery Committee  
      Jim Devick   952 -472 -4347  
Council of Catholic Women 
      Judy Gauvin    952 -472 -4760  
      Carol Shukle    952 -472 -6928  
Finance Committee 
      Mike Paxton   952 -472 -1284 ext. 162  
KC Grand Knight 
      Mike Eastman  952 -472 -8734  
Maintenance/Safety Committee 
      Roberta Henrich  952 -472 -4865   
Parish Council    
  Ernie Rosenberg, Chair   952 -472 -2904  
  Michael Border  952 -472 -1284 ext. 162  
  Terrence Callahan  952 -472 -1284 ext. 162  
  Bob Chilson   952 -472 -1284 ext. 162  
  Stephanie Greene  952 -472 -1284 ext. 162  
  Mike Mahota   952 -472 -1284 ext. 162  
  Mickey Pula   952 -472 -1284 ext. 162  
  Beth Randklev  952 -220 -7013  
  Pamela Vogt   952 -472 -1284 ext. 162       
PTO President 
      Jennifer Reier  952 -472 -1284 ext. 162  
School Board 
       Kirk Geadelmann  952 -472 -1284 ext. 162  
Stewardship Committee 
        Joe Bocklage  952 -472 -1284 ext. 162  
Trustees 
        John Biglow  612 -237 -7456  
        Roberta Henrich  952 -472 -4865  

***COMMUNITY RESOURCES*** 
PennyWise Shop 952 -472 -1284 ext. 182  
Hours: Tuesdays & Fridays  10:00am -4:00pm  
 Wednesdays  6:30pm -8:30pm  
 Saturdays   10:00am -1:00pm  
Westonka Food Shelf  952 -472 -5599  
    & St. Vincent de Paul Society   
WeCAN (Western Communities  952 -472 -0742  
               Action Network)   
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The printing of this bulletin  
is made possible by:   

  

A-1  
Minnetonka  

Rental 
 

952-471-9700 
 

3607 Shoreline Dr. 
Wayzata, MN 55391 

 

Al & Almaõs 
Supper Club • Charter Cruises 

 

Dinner Cruises • Fine Dining • Catering 
and Banquet Facilities 

 

Join Us On Lake Minnetonka Year Round 
 

5201 Piper Road • 952-472-3098 

Our Lady of the Lake’s 
MISSION STATEMENT 

To be a community that worships, educates and  
reaches out to others through our Catholic faith.   

Our Mission Is: 
To proclaim Christ by celebrating the Eucharist,  

the Sacraments, and other liturgies and rites  
of the Catholic Church; To educate and enrich  
children and adults in living out our Catholic  

faith through worship, Faith Formation, a  
Catholic School and by our example; To  

welcome, assist and reach out to the stranger,  
the forgotten, and those in need in our local  
community; To support social justice efforts  

here and elsewhere; and To use our talents and  
resources, given by God, justly and wisely. 


